
Announcement of a public tender (1/2024) for the automation project of the 

Ministry of Communications and its subsidiaries (equipping, installation, 

operation, training and technical support) (in the two-phase method) 

ITPC , one of the Ministry's formations, is pleased to invite all Iraqi, Arab and 

foreign specialized companies to submit their Technical offer for the 

automation project of the Ministry of Communications and its subsidiaries, 

and it is possible to obtain the conditions of the announcement by sending 

your authorized with the official authorization letter to the company's 

headquarters located in Baghdad / Abu Nawas Street,  - Contracts Department 

to purchase tender documents for an amount of (5,000,000) five million Iraqi 

dinars only, non-refundable. respond and accept bids until( 12 PM ) on 

30/5/2024, and the technical bids will be opened on the same day, and the 

companies which winning in the first stage  will be notified  to complete the 

requirements, technical specifications and estimated cost that will be adopted 

definitively according to the method of contracting in two stages for the 

purpose of submitting commercial bids, provided that inside a closed envelope 

on which the name of the tender is written, mentioning the company's name, 

its number, the full address and the statement of the website in the 

documents Bid, name, And the number and e-mail of the person authorized 

to follow up the inquiries related to the tender and the applicant company 

signs and seals all tender papers with the determination of the validity of the 

tender by (180) days from the date of closing the tender and will neglect the 

bid that does not meet the technical, financial and legal conditions required, 

and for more information contact the phone numbers 07800040111-

07722220062 or review the website www.itpc.gov.iq 

 

Ali Yassen Dawood 

General Manger and Chairman 


